Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165
P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296

Email address: villawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Together We Live

TOGETHER WE LIVE

Wednesday 1st May, 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
MOTHER'S DAY STALL

Mother's Day will be celebrated on Sunday 12" May. To help families celebrate this
day, our Mother’s Day Stall will be held on Tuesday 7™ May for students to purchase

gifts.

Classes will be given the opportunity to purchase a gift for the special females in their
lives. These special females may be their mum, carer, aunty, sister or grandmother.

Gifts wil range from $0.50-$8.00. It is recommended for money to be placed in a
purse, wallet or envelope for safe keeping. Please do not send your child to school

with notes over $20.

Please send your child with a shopping bag to carry their gift/s home in.
If your child is absent on Tuesday there will be an opportunity for students to

purchase a gift on Wednesday Morning from 8:30-8:50 am, before the morning bell.

Ms Kylie McKinnon
Acting Principdl



